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The time is running away, inspired of our “Spiral of Time”.I must say this has been a
wonderful experience with all of you and just my closing remarks are thanking all of
you. Thanking all the participants coming from far away and being so close to us,
thanking you for participating in this way that we feel we understand you as being
completely different and we love you as being so close to us in a very deep and
common sense. And saying thank you also says I do have to stress this conference
would not have been possible without Heidemarie and her team. I also say thanks to
the German team. I must say without Marianne - I will stress it very much - but at the
same so saying without Monika we would not have made it. This huge amount of
work would not have been possible. We have here in Germany our House of
Women’s History made up with many women, Uta, Barbara and all the friends here in
Bonn and it is just wonderful for me to be able to say thanks now all friends like Uta
who is here and friends that have come again, have about habit of saying they are
students knowing now they be mothers and knowing that I am the learning part and I
love to learn from all of you. Thanks for coming and I do hope we will see each other
again.
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